Campbell Park Community Council
Seward Highway Project Resolution
November 12, 2009

WHERE AS, the Campbell Park Community Council, located in Midtown
Anchorage, places a high standard on their quality of life. This quality of life is
characterized by safe and quiet neighborhood streets.

WHERE AS, additional connectivity in this area will increase traffic on our
neighborhood streets and adversely affect our quality of life. By creating more
accessibility from major roads and highways to traffic, our neighborhood streets
will be negatively impacted.

WHERE AS, the Campbell Park Community Council has long opposed new
roads running through our existing neighborhoods, we are currently opposing the
proposed International Airport Road Extension and International Airport Road and
Seward Highway Intersection , which is part of the Seward Highway Dimond
Blvd. to 36" Avenue project.

THEREFORE BE IT Resolved, with 40 council members in attendance, and
with a vote of 36 to 4, the Campbell Park Community Council opposes the
proposed extension of International Airport and proposed intersection of
International Airport Road and the Seward Highway.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have affixed my name as Secretary of the
Campbell Park Community Council on this the fourteenth (14) day of November,
2009 following a Campbell Park Community Council meeting on November 12,
2009.
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